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  Chemical Fire Engines W. Fred Conway,1987-04-01
  Pentagon 9/11 Alfred Goldberg,2007-09-05 The
most comprehensive account to date of the 9/11
attack on the Pentagon and aftermath, this volume
includes unprecedented details on the impact on
the Pentagon building and personnel and the scope
of the rescue, recovery, and caregiving effort. It
features 32 pages of photographs and more than a
dozen diagrams and illustrations not previously
available.
  European Pack for Visiting Auschwitz-Birkenau
Memorial and Museum Alicja Białecka,2010-01-01
Taking groups of students To The Auschwitz-
Birkenau Memorial and Museum is a heavy
responsibility, but it is a major contribution to
citizenship if it fosters understanding of what
Auschwitz stands for, particularly when the last
survivors are at the end of their lives. it comes
with certain risks, however. This pack is designed
for teachers wishing to organise student visits to
authentic places of remembrance, and For The
guides, academics and others who work every day
with young people at Auschwitz. There is nothing
magical about visiting an authentic place of
remembrance, and it calls for a carefully thought-
out approach. To avoid the risk of inappropriate
reactions or the failure to benefit from a large
investment in travel and accommodation,
considerable preparation and discussion is
necessary before the visit and serious reflection
afterwards. Teachers must prepare students for a
form of learning they may never have met before.
This pack offers insights into the complexities of
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human behaviour so that students can have a better
understanding of what it means to be a citizen.
How are they concerned by what happened at
Auschwitz? is the unprecedented process of
exclusion that was practised in the Holocaust
still going on in Europe today? in what sense is
it different from present-day racism and anti-
Semitism? the young people who visit Auschwitz in
the next few years will be witnesses of the last
witnesses, links in the chain of memory. Their
generation will be the last to hear the survivors
speaking on the spot. The Council of Europe, The
Polish Ministry of Education And The Auschwitz-
Birkenau Memorial and Museum are jointly
sponsoring this project aimed at preventing crimes
against humanity through Holocaust remembrance
teaching.
  Introductory Grammar of Amharic Wolf Leslau,2000
This book closes the gap for beginners who want to
study the Amharic language and had difficulties in
finding the right grammar for this purpose: The
first grammar of Amharic, the national language of
Ethiopia, was published by Hiob Ludolf in 1698.
The Amharic grammar published by Praetorius in
1879 is based on Amharic religious texts and on
scattered material, usually composed by
missionaries. A milestone in the study of Amharic
is Marcel Cohen's Traite de langue amharique
(1936), but this grammar, too is not completely
suited for beginners since the author's
generalizations are at times aimed at linguists.
The grammar that comes closest to the concept of a
beginner's grammar is that of C.H. Dawkin (1960),
yet this grammar is extremely short, does not give
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examples and does not introduce the student to the
intricacies of the language.The new book gives all
the grammatical forms and the sentences of the
present grammar in Amharic script and in phonetic
transcription. The illustrative examples have a
free and a literal translation. This procedure
should likewise prove to be useful for the
Semitist as well as for the general linguist.
  The Nature of Code Daniel Shiffman,2024-09-03
All aboard The Coding Train! This beginner-
friendly creative coding tutorial is designed to
grow your skills in a fun, hands-on way as you
build simulations of real-world phenomena with
“The Coding Train” YouTube star Daniel Shiffman.
How can we use code to capture the unpredictable
properties of nature? How can understanding the
mathematical principles behind our physical world
help us create interesting digital environments?
Written by “The Coding Train” YouTube star Daniel
Shiffman, The Nature of Code is a beginner-
friendly creative coding tutorial that explores a
range of programming strategies for developing
computer simulations of natural systems—from
elementary concepts in math and physics to
sophisticated machine-learning algorithms. Using
the same enthusiastic style on display in
Shiffman’s popular YT channel, this book makes
learning to program fun, empowering you to
generate fascinating graphical output while
refining your problem-solving and algorithmic-
thinking skills. You’ll progress from building a
basic physics engine that simulates the effects of
forces like gravity and wind resistance, to
creating evolving systems of intelligent
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autonomous agents that can learn from their
mistakes and adapt to their environment. The
Nature of Code introduces important topics such
as: Randomness Forces and vectors Trigonometry
Cellular automata and fractals Genetic algorithms
Neural networks Learn from an expert how to
transform your beginner-level skills into writing
well-organized, thoughtful programs that set the
stage for further experiments in generative
design. NOTE: All examples are written with p5.js,
a JavaScript library for creative coding, and are
available on the book's website.
  Star Wars Paper Models Bill Scollon,2021-10-26
This keepsake book includes pieces to build 25
detailed paper models of Star Wars vehicles from
across all 9 episodes of the Skywalker saga! Each
model also has a corresponding trading card that
includes captivating information about each
vehicle. This combination model kit and keepsake
book will take you on an adventure through the
entire Skywalker saga. Inside, you’ll find
beautifully illustrated and highly detailed punch-
out pieces and step-by-step instructions for
constructing 25 iconic Star Wars vehicles,
including the Millennium Falcon, a TIE fighter,
and an X-wing. A collectible keepsake fact book
contains fascinating story synopses and vehicle
details, so you’ll discover little-known tidbits
about each vehicle as you build the models. Each
vehicle also comes with a collectible trading
card. Star Wars fans across the spectrum will
enjoy assembling and displaying this collection of
replica vehicles from a galaxy far, far away.
  The Australian Official Journal of Trademarks
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  Profiles in Operations Research Arjang A.
Assad,Saul I. Gass,2011-06-28 Profiles in
Operations Research: Pioneers and Innovators
recounts the development of the field of
Operations Research (OR), the science of decision
making. The book traces the development of OR from
its military origins to a mature discipline that
is recognized worldwide for its contributions to
managerial planning and complex global operations.
Over the past six decades, OR analyses have
impacted our daily lives: when making an airline
or hotel reservation, waiting in line at a bank,
getting the correctly blended fuel at the gas
station, and ensuring that the book you are
holding arrived at its destination on time. OR
originated in the late 1930s when British
scientists from various disciplines joined Royal
Air Force officers to determine the most effective
way to employ new radar technology for
intercepting enemy aircraft. During World War II,
similar applied research groups were formed to
study, test, and evaluate military operations on
both sides of the Atlantic. Their work resulted in
great improvements—OR helped the Allies win the
war. The scientific field that emerged from these
studies was called operational research in the
U.K. and operations research in the U.S. Today, OR
provides a broad and powerful science to aid
decision making. Profiles describes the lives and
contributions of 43 OR pioneers and innovators and
relates how these individuals, with varying
backgrounds and diverse interests, were drawn to
the nascent field of OR. The profiles also
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describe how OR techniques and applications
expanded considerably beyond the military context
to find new domains in business and industry. In
addition to their scientific contributions, these
profiles capture the life stories of the
individuals—interwoven with personal tales, vivid
vignettes, family backgrounds, and views of the
mission and future of OR. Collectively, the
profiles recount the fascinating story of the
growth and development of a field enriched by the
convergence of different disciplines. The Editors:
Arjang A. Assad is Dean of the School of
Management, University at Buffalo, State
University of New York. Saul I. Gass is Professor
Emeritus, Department of Decision, Operations &
Information Technologies, Smith School of
Business, University of Maryland, College Park.
From the Reviews Profiles In Operations Research:
Pioneers and Innovators. Book Review by Nigel
Cummings: U.K. OR Society's e-journal, Inside OR.,
Sept 2011. I can thoroughly recommend this book. I
found it both enlighteningand undeniably gripping,
so much so in fact, you may find it difficultto
put it down once you have commenced reading it.
Arjang A. Assad and Saul I. Gass have created a
masterwork whichwill serve to immortalise [stet]
the pioneers of O.R. for many years to come. *For
a list of all known typos, plus further discussion
on the book, please visit
http://profilesinoperationsresearch.com.
  Raspberry Pi Hacks Ruth Suehle,Tom
Callaway,2013-12-09 With more than 60 practical
and creative hacks, this book helps you turn
Raspberry Pi into the centerpiece of some cool
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electronics projects. Want to create a controller
for a camera or a robot? Set up Linux
distributions for media centers or PBX phone
systems? That’s just the beginning of what you’ll
find inside Raspberry Pi Hacks. If you’re looking
to build either a software or hardware project
with more computing power than Arduino alone can
provide, Raspberry Pi is just the ticket. And the
hacks in this book will give you lots of great
ideas. Use configuration hacks to get more out of
your Pi Build your own web server or remote print
server Take the Pi outdoors to monitor your garden
or control holiday lights Connect with SETI or
construct an awesome Halloween costume Hack the
Pi’s Linux OS to support more complex projects
Decode audio/video formats or make your own music
player Achieve a low-weight payload for aerial
photography Build a Pi computer cluster or a
solar-powered lab
  Make Space Scott Doorley,Scott Witthoft,Hasso
Plattner Institute of Design at Stanford
University,2012-01-03 If you are determined to
encourage creativity and provide a collaborative
environment that will bring out the best in
people, you will want this book by your side at
all times. —Bill Moggridge, Director of the
Smithsonian's Cooper-Hewitt National Design Museum
Make Space is an articulate account about the
importance of space; how we think about it, build
it and thrive in it. —James P. Hackett, President
and CEO, Steelcase An inspiring guidebook filled
with ways to alter space to fuel creative work and
foster collaboration. Based on the work at the
Stanford University d.school and its Environments
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Collaborative Initiative, Make Space is a tool
that shows how space can be intentionally
manipulated to ignite creativity. Appropriate for
designers charged with creating new spaces or
anyone interested in revamping an existing space,
this guide offers novel and non-obvious strategies
for changing surroundings specifically to enhance
the ways in which teams and individuals
communicate, work, play--and innovate. Inside are:
Tools--tips on how to build everything from
furniture, to wall treatments, and rigging
Situations--scenarios, and layouts for sparking
creative activities Insights--bite-sized lessons
designed to shortcut your learning curve Space
Studies--candid stories with lessons on creating
spaces for making, learning, imagining, and
connecting Design Template--a framework for
understanding, planning, and building
collaborative environments Make Space is a new and
dynamic resource for activating creativity,
communication and innovation across institutions,
corporations, teams, and schools alike. Filled
with tips and instructions that can be approached
from a wide variety of angles, Make Space is a
ready resource for empowering anyone to take
control of an environment.
  Music Scenes Andy Bennett,Richard A.
Peterson,2004 While more than 80 percent of the
world's commercial music is controlled by four
multinational firms, most music is made and
enjoyed in diverse situations divorced from such
corporate behemoths. These fourteen original
essays examine the fascinating world of music
scenes, those largely inconspicuous sites where
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clusters of musicians, producers, and fans explore
their common musical tastes and distinctive
lifestyle choices. Although most music scenes come
and go with hardly a trace, they nevertheless give
immense satisfaction to their participants, and a
few - New York bop jazz, Merseybeat, Memphis
rockabilly, London punk, Bronx hiphop - achieve
fame and spur musical innovations. To date,
serious study of the scenes phenomenon has focused
mainly on specific music scenes while paying less
attention to recurrent dynamics of scene life,
such as how individuals construct and negotiate
scenes to the various activities. This volume
remedies that neglect. The editors distinguish
between three types of scenes - local, translocal,
and virtual - which provide the organizing
framework for the essays. Aspects of local scenes,
which are confined to specific areas, are explored
through essays on Chicago blues, rave, karaoke,
teen pop, and salsa. The section on translocal
scenes, which involve the coming together of
scattered local scenes around a particular type of
music and lifestyle, includes articles on Riot
Grrrls, goths, art music, and anarcho-punk.
Aspects of virtual scenes, in which fans
communicate via the internet, are illustrated
using alternative country, the Canterbury sound,
postrock, and Kate Bush fans. Also included is an
essay that shows how the social conditions in
places where jazz was made influenced that music's
development.
  Chicken 20 Ways America's Test
Kitchen,2020-04-28 This collection is packed with
20 easy-to-make recipes that rely on little more
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than chicken and pantry staples. You’ll learn how
a few flavor-packed ingredients can transform
humble chicken into the star of the dinner table.
Take our spice-cabinet chicken recipes, which will
simplify your grocery shopping—just raid your
spice cabinet for three delicious takes on roast
whole chicken. Or how about Southern-Style Stewed
Chicken and Rice, a comforting one-pot meal that
features rice plumped with flavored stock and
tossed with tender pieces of shredded chicken?
Chicken Mole Poblano surprisingly depends on
pantry essentials such as dried chiles, nuts, a
handful of common dried herbs and spices, and a
bit of chocolate for its deeply complex flavor.
  Index of Research Results United States. Air
Force,1962
  Original Grin Ron English,2019-07-16 Through his
highly subversive art Ron English (b. 1959) has
bombed the global landscape with striking and
often unsettling imagery. He coined the term
POPaganda to describe his signature and darkly
satirical renderings of corporate branding icons.
Ranging from superhero mythology to pillars of art
history, his work is populated with a vast and
constantly growing arsenal of original characters
such as MC Supersized, the obese fast-food mascot
featured in the hit movie Supersize Me; and
Abraham Obama, which fused America's 16th and 44th
Presidents, an image that was posited by the media
as having directly impacted the 2008 election. His
cameo on The Simpsons secured his position as
America's premier pop iconoclast. This book is the
first complete retrospective of English's work,
compiling his paintings, illustrations, toys,
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sculpture, street art, and agit-pop. Additionally,
it contains a lengthy and comprehensive interview
with the artist conducted exclusively for this
publication.
  Papertoy Monsters Brian Castleforte,2010-12-29 A
breakthrough paper-folding book for kids—paper
airplanes meet Origami meets Pokemon. Papertoys,
the Internet phenomenon that’s hot among graphic
designers and illustrators around the world, now
comes to kids in the coolest new book. Created and
curated by Brian Castleforte, a graphic designer
and papertoy pioneer who rounded up 25 of the
hottest papertoy designers from around the world
(Indonesia, Japan, Australia, Italy, Croatia,
Chile, even Jackson, Tennessee), Papertoy Monsters
offers 50 fiendishly original die-cut designs that
are ready to pop out, fold, and glue. The book
interleaves card stock with paper stock for a
unique craft package; the graphics are colorful
and hip, combining the edginess of anime with the
goofy fun of Uglydolls and other collectibles.
Plus each character comes with its own back-story.
And the results are delicious: meet Pharaoh Thoth
Amon, who once ruled Egypt but is now a mummy who
practices dark magic in his sarcophagus. Or Zumbie
the Zombie, who loves nothing more than a nice
plate of brains and yams. NotSoScary, a little
monster so useless at frightening people that he
has to wear a scary mask. Yucky Chuck, the
lunchbox creature born in the deepest depths of
your school bag. Plus Zeke, the monster under your
bed, Nom Nom, eater of cities, and Grumpy Gramps,
the hairy grandpa monster with his very own
moustache collection.
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  Achtung-Panzer! Heinz Guderian,1995 This is one
of the most significant military books of the
twentieth century. By an outstanding soldier of
independent mind, it pushed forward the evolution
of land warfare and was directly responsible for
German armoured supremacy in the early years of
the Second World War. Published in 1937, the
result of 15 years of careful study since his days
on the German General Staff in the First World
War, Guderian's book argued, quite clearly, how
vital the proper use of tanks and supporting
armoured vehicles would be in the conduct of a
future war. When that war came, just two years
later, he proved it, leading his Panzers with
distinction in the Polish, French and Russian
campaigns. Panzer warfare had come of age, exactly
as he had forecast. This first English translation
of Heinz Guderian's classic book - used as a
textbook by Panzer officers in the war - has an
introduction and extensive background notes by the
modern English historian Paul Harris.
  Designing with Smell Victoria Henshaw,Kate
McLean,Dominic Medway,Chris Perkins,Gary
Warnaby,2017-10-05 Designing with Smell aims to
inspire readers to actively consider smell in
their work through the inclusion of case studies
from around the world, highlighting the current
use of smell in different cutting-edge design and
artistic practices. This book provides practical
guidance regarding different equipment,
techniques, stages and challenges which might be
encountered as part of this process. Throughout
the text there is an emphasis on spatial design in
numerous forms and interpretations – in the
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street, the studio, the theatre or exhibition
space, as well as the representation of spatial
relationships with smell. Contributions, originate
across different geographical areas, academic
disciplines and professions. This is crucial
reading for students, academics and practitioners
working in olfactory design.
  Light and Lens Robert Hirsch,2012-09-10 Light &
Lens: Photography in the Digital Age is a
groundbreaking introductory book that clearly and
concisely provides the instruction and building
blocks necessary to create thought-provoking
digitally based photographs. It is an adventurous
idea book that features numerous classroom-tested
assignments and exercises from leading
photographic educators to encourage you to
critically explore and make images from the
photographers' eye, an aesthetic point of view.
Acquire a basic foundation for digital
photography. Light and Lens covers the fundamental
concepts of image-making; how to use today's
digital technology to create compelling images;
and how to output and preserve images in the
digital world. Explore the history, theory and
methods of digital image-making. Light and Lens
translates the enduring aesthetics of art
photography into the digital realm. You'll view,
capture and think about images from a new
perspective. Increase your ability to analyze,
discuss and write about your own work and the
images of others. Learn with exercises and
assignments by leading digital educators.
Innovative techniques will train your eye to make
the strongest visual statement. Solve visual
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problems and overcome image challenges. Whether
you use a digital SLR or a point-and-shoot camera,
you'll get new strategies to master composition,
design and light. View the full range of the
digital terrain with stunning images and
commentary by over 190 international artists.
Robert Hirsch is a renowned photographer,
educator, historian and writer. His book credits
include Photographic Possibilities: The Expressive
Use of Ideas, Materials and Processes; Exploring
Color Photography: From the Darkroom to the
Digital Studio; and Seizing the Light: A History
of Photography. He has had many one-person shows
and curated numerous exhibitions. Hirsch has also
conducted many workshops and interviewed eminent
photographers of our time. The former executive
director of CEPA Gallery, he is now the director
of Light Research in Buffalo, New York, and on the
Visual Studies faculty of University of
Buffalo/The State University of New York.
  From Cave Man to Cave Martian Manfred "Dutch"
von Ehrenfried,2019-04-05 This book explores the
practicality of using the existing subsurface
geology on the Moon and Mars for protection
against radiation, thermal extremes,
micrometeorites and dust storms rather than
building surface habitats at great expense at
least for those first few missions. It encourages
NASA to plan a precursor mission using this
concept and employ a “Short Stay” Opposition Class
mission to Mars as the first mission rather than
the “Long Stay” concept requiring a mission that
is too long, too dangerous and too costly for
man’s first missions to Mars. Included in these



16

pages is a short history on the uses of caves by
early humans over great periods of time. It then
describes the ongoing efforts to research caves,
pits, tunnels, lava tubes, skylights and the
associated technologies that pertain to potential
lunar and Mars exploration and habitation. It
describes evidence for existing caves and lava
tubes on both the Moon and Mars. The work of noted
scientists, technologists and roboticists are
referenced and described. This ongoing work is
moreextensive than one would think and is directly
applicable to longer term habitation and
exploration of the Moon and Mars. Emphasis is also
given to the operational aspects of working and
living in lunar and Martian caves and lava tubes.
  Babies with Down Syndrome Susan J.
Skallerup,2008 Babies with Down Syndrome-- the
book that tens of thousands of new parents have
turned to for information and guidance-- is now
completely revised and updated. Covering medical
care, daily care, family life, development, early
interention, learning, legal rights, and much
more, the new edition is a complete roadmap to
every aspect of your child's health and well being
from birth through age five.
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